
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

Join our AGM and annual Members' Day at Cambourne 

Event details 

Date 

Saturday 14 October 2023  
Time 
9:30am - 4:00pm 



 

About the event 

Join us for inspiration and insight about what the Trust is doing for local wildlife with 
your support, plus a great chance to mingle with other Trust members, volunteers, 
staff, and trustees. 

We’d love to see you at this year’s Members’ Day and if you’ve never been to one of 
these events before, why not think about it this year? It’s a great day, and we’d love 
to see you! 

This year we are hosting the event at Cambourne Village College, starting at 
9.30am with tea and coffee followed by talks from a range of speakers: 

• Great Fen – Great Future: Monitoring and Research Officer, Henry 
Stanier, will talk about what is so important about the Great Fen, how its 
wildlife is already benefiting from our work there, and, with the Peatland 
Progress project just beginning, what our hopes are for the future wildlife are 
the Fen. 

• Senior Reserves Manager, Matt Hamilton, will explain how Cambourne has 
evolved from farmland, through building site, to the three villages and nature 
reserve it is today. He will focus on the wildlife that has benefitted from our 
close involvement in the planning and management of the developments and 
explain how it may evolve in future. 

• We will also be joined by the Young People’s Forum who will update us on 
what they have been up to over the last year so plenty to inspire you about 
the continued work of the Trust. 
 
 

The formal AGM is at 12 noon, on Saturday 14th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Roy Gerstner is a member and supporter of The Wildlife Trust. 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/?api=1&destination=52.222726%2C-0.084166

